
 

 

 

Lake Sawyer Hawks RC Club 

October 4, 2007 

Maple Valley Signs---Maple Valley 

 

 

7:02-----Meeting called to order by Marlow Anderson (president)---All members introduced 

themselves---There were 25 persons present---The minutes for the September meeting were read 

by Robert Burks (secretary)---The minutes were approved and accepted as read---The financial 

report was given by Charles Vencill (treasurer) disclosing a checking balance of $2198.81---The 

Hawks club now has a membership of 104 

 

7:15-----General Discussion---The search for a public address system for the club is being 

coordinated by Ken Murdock. He has donated a small unit to be used at our club meetings--- 

larger units for use at the flying field could cost as much as $360.00 and would require the use 

of a generator---A big thank you to Dennis Long for repairing the frequency wheel in the impound 

area 

 

7:30-----New Business---Material to resurface the runway may be available from King County--- 

money to purchase material to build benches has been promised---The water accumulation 

between the flight line to the tables could be eliminated by using paving stone---On September 26 

a petition consisting of 526 signatures was give to Bryan Boden supporting the use of Lake Sawyer  

Regional Park for float plane flying---The city of Black Diamond will have a counsel meeting 

Oct. 16 at 7:30 at which the use of the Regional Park may be discussed---Dean Webster is  

investigating the places appropriate to have the club Christmas Party---The club has approved  

$500.00 for the Christmas pot luck dinner 

 

8:00-----Show and Tell---A modified LT40 powered by a Saito 82 was shared by Dave Temby--- 

Mike Moyer brought a 60fp powered Kaos Ultimate pattern plane---Richard Thomas brought a 

1914 Etrich Taube 

 

8:10-----Raffle-- By Charles Vincell (treasurer) 

 

8:15-----Motion to adjourn was made and accepted 


